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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT
Border Eco Magazine now offers digital advertisement. 

Contact us for rates and locations to help promote 
your business in Santa Cruz County. We will design 

your ad and place in certain locations for the
 best visibility.  

 Our office is located on :  
1071 N. Grand Ave. Ste. #122, 

Nogales, Arizona 85621
(520) 461-4880

Email: contact@bordereco.com 

Please send us information on any upcoming events, meetings, 
or programs to share with our readers. 
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Chief Editor: Adriana Romero
Student Intern Reporter: Nadia Sandoval
 Student Intern Reporter: Chris Alcaraz
 Magazine Graphic Designer 
 Consultant: Adriana Romero 
 Sales Representative:  Tony Montanez
Information is correct at press time.  

  Check www.bordereco.com for updates.   

Border Eco, LLC © 2024 All copyright all rights 
reserved. Reproduction in whole or in part 
without the permission of Border Eco Magazine 
is prohibited. Any material produced is the 
property of Border Eco. Any material published 
is not necessarily the opinion of Border Eco 
and will not be held responsible. Border Eco 
Magazine accepts material from advertisers, 
clients, readers and various sources which 
are not necessarily the opinion of Border Eco 
Magazine in print or on Border Eco websites and 
will not be held responsible.

Border Eco Updates

 
  

We want to thank our readers and customers for  their 
continued support. Your support helps us report on the 

great people, events, and organizations who make a 
difference in our community. 

Our goal is to help connect Santa Cruz County. Santa 
Cruz County is a unique bordertown rich in culture, and 

traditions. We are here to support our  community. 
Please send us any information on any upcoming 

community events, meetings, or conferences. 
Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook, YouTube or Twitter 
for the latest events, people, and organizations who make 

a difference in Santa Cruz County.

HELP WANTEDHELP WANTED
We are always looking for new talent. If you have an 

interest in sales, journalism, and photography send us 
your resume at  contact@bordereco.com
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Follow us on YouTube @ Border Eco Follow us on YouTube @ Border Eco 
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Shining Light: A Source of Hope and Positivity for AllShining Light: A Source of Hope and Positivity for All
This month, Border Eco is shining a spotlight on someone 
special in our community with Margarita Elias. Margarita 
was born and raised in Nogales, AZ, just like our featured 
individual. After graduating from Nogales High School, 
she went on to college and earned a bachelor's degree 
in Family Studies and a minor in Sociology from UofA. She 
then got her Master's Degree in Social Work from ASU and 
became a Licensed Clinical Social Worker. She has been 
happily married for 33 years and has three wonderful 
children, two of whom follow in her footsteps. 
Her passion inspires her work and she is dedicated to
 helping individuals and families in need. Margarita is a 
true inspiration to us all.
She has worked in the behavioral health field for over 30 
years. In April 2023, she was appointed Executive Director 
of the Pinal Hispanic Council and Intermountain Health 
Center. 

Among her achievements are being a member of the Santa 
Cruz County Domestic Violence Fatality Review Team, 
the Santa Cruz County Child Abuse Multidisciplinary Team, 
and the First Things First Santa Cruz County Regional Board.
As she progressed through her career, she has been inspired 
by her supervisors, colleagues, family, and friends. As a 
social worker, Margarita Elias has worked tirelessly to provide 
support and resources to those in need, advocating for social 
justice and equality. She knew that she wanted to help 
others, and working in mental health was the right calling 
for her. A true community role model, her commitment and 
compassion have inspired many.
Her relentless advocacy for those often overlooked makes 
Margarita a real beacon of hope and positivity for the people Margarita a real beacon of hope and positivity for the people 
and families she serves. Her tireless efforts have not only and families she serves. Her tireless efforts have not only 
improved their lives but have inspired others to do the improved their lives but have inspired others to do the 
same. She is an invaluable asset to our community because same. She is an invaluable asset to our community because 
of her selfless nature and unwavering commitment. She of her selfless nature and unwavering commitment. She 
is an invaluable asset to our community because of her is an invaluable asset to our community because of her 
contributions.contributions.
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This month, we are excited to 
showcase Pinal Hispanic Council 
and Intermountain, two standout 
organizations that offer vital services 
in our community. Pinal Hispanic 
Council, located in Nogales, boasts a 
dedicated team of 21 staff members. The 
Intermountain Health Center in Nogales 
is supported by 15 staff members. 

PHC and Intermountain provide 
exceptional services to their members, 
focusing on behavioral health, wellness, 
and support services. Their goal is 
to help members cultivate a positive 
mindset and the self-assurance needed 
to overcome new obstacles with the tools 
for success. 

Both PHC and Intermountain are 
committed to providing culturally 
competent care to diverse communities. 
Through a combination of evidence-
based practices and personalized 
care plans, they strive to empower 
individuals to lead healthier and more 
fulfilling lives. By collaborating with 
community partners and leveraging 
resources, PHC and Intermountain are 
able to offer comprehensive support to 
individuals of all ages and backgrounds.  
Intermountain Centers is currently 
expanding its services by establishing 
new facilities and enhancing existing 
programs to better cater to diverse 
populations.

As a nonprofit healthcare system 
headquartered in Arizona, 
Intermountain Centers for Human 
Development, Inc. oversees several 
subsidiary organizations, including 
Behavioral Consultation Services 
Inc., Community Partners, Inc., 
Intermountain Academy, LLC, 
Intermountain Foster Care, LLC, 
Intermountain Health Center, Inc., 
Mental Health Resources, Inc., and Pinal 
Hispanic Council Inc. Collectively, these 
entities are known as Intermountain 
Centers.

Intermountain is one of the largest 
nonprofit behavioral health and 
integrated care organizations in Arizona. 
Intermountain Centers operates 31 
locations throughout the state, offering 
accessible and affordable primary care 
and behavioral health services. They 
are committed to expanding their 
community involvement and service 
offerings. Intermountain Centers and 
its affiliates are launching new outreach 
programs focused on mental health and 
wellness. They collaborate with local 
schools to provide support services for 
students and families. In addition, they 
organize community events to raise 
awareness about mental health issues.

Since its establishment in 1973, 
Intermountain Centers has been 
dedicated to serving Arizona 
communities by continuously innovating 
and advancing their primary care and 
behavioral health programs and services. 

Today, their family of organizations 
caters to a diverse range of individuals, 
including children with autism or 
specialized educational needs. They also 
cater to emotionally and behaviorally 
challenged children and adolescents, 
adolescents transitioning between care 
facilities, and adults. 

For more information or to schedule an For more information or to schedule an 
appointment at Pinal Hispanic Council appointment at Pinal Hispanic Council 
call (520)287-0015 or Intermountain call (520)287-0015 or Intermountain 
Health Center call  (520) 281-0678Health Center call  (520) 281-0678
Supporting our efforts is easy by Supporting our efforts is easy by 
donating to our programs at https://donating to our programs at https://
www.intermountaincenters.org/support-www.intermountaincenters.org/support-
us and telling others about our work.us and telling others about our work.

Follow us on Facebook at: Follow us on Facebook at: 
Bordere EchoBordere Echo



# 1 2  P g .   B o r d e r  E c o  |  J u l y  2 0 2 4  |    w w w . b o r d e r e c o . c o m

The Rotary Club of Nogales extends our sincere gratitude to Santa Cruz County Attorney, The Rotary Club of Nogales extends our sincere gratitude to Santa Cruz County Attorney, 
George Silva, for his invaluable support as the main sponsor of the 8th Public Safety George Silva, for his invaluable support as the main sponsor of the 8th Public Safety 
Awards Ceremony which was held on June 7th. We are truly thankful for his generous Awards Ceremony which was held on June 7th. We are truly thankful for his generous 
contribution that made this event outstanding.contribution that made this event outstanding.
At the ceremony, we recognized twelve public service agencies in Santa Cruz County, with 
each agency selecting an outstanding agent who has made significant contributions to 
our community. It was a heartwarming moment to see these deserving individuals receive 
recognition from their peers and the community at large. Participating agencies were: 
Arizona Nogales Ranger Division, Nogales Fire Department, Nogales Police Department, 
Rio Rico Fire District, Santa Cruz County Attorney’s Office, Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s 
Department, Sonoita-Elgin Fire District, Tubac Fire District, US Customs and Border 
Protection, US Border Patrol, and US Immigration and Customs Enforcement/Homeland 
Security Investigations. 
Rotary also thanks the local organizations and individuals who supported this event. This 
year, our sponsors included: 
Diamond: Santa Cruz County Attorney’s, George Silva, First Interstate Bank, South32, and 1st 
Yuma Bank 
Platinum: Cropper’s Nogales Auto Center, Mariposa Community Health Center, Santa Cruz 
County School Superintendent, Alfredo I. Velasquez, US Custom Brokers Association, 
Valencia International  
Gold: Alex Tires, Arizona Trailer Depot Sales, Home Depot, Horne Ford of Nogales, Trade 
Logistics Solutions, Union Builders 
Furthermore, we would like to extend our appreciation to all the local businesses that 
contributed by donating items and certificates for door prizes and raffles. Your support 
added an extra layer of excitement to the event and significantly contributed to its overall 
success. Thank you: Your generosity has helped us recognize and honor those who serve our 
community with dedication and selflessness. 
We look forward to continuing our partnership with you and hope for your support in 2025. 
Special thanks to Rotarian Jose Valencia for his support of the Public Safety Officer Awards 
over the years. 

Honoring Heroes:Honoring Heroes:  Highlights from Highlights from 
the 8th Annual Public Safety Awards the 8th Annual Public Safety Awards 
CeremonyCeremony
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Summer is here and many of us plan road trips during the summer. 
Here are some tips to consider when on the road: 
1.  Planning…Planning…Planning: Research the food options available along the way and at your destination and plan your meals accordingly. This can help you make healthier choices.
2. Hydrate: Travelling by car or plane you find yourself sitting most of the time and that makes it more challenging to steadily drink water. Pack several reusable water bottles to fill 
with water and regularly drink from during travels. Fruits are hydrating and give energy and provide antioxidants and nutrients. Consider packing a few food storage containers with a 
variety of ready-to-eat fruit, like berries or mandarins, for a healthy and hydrating snack.
3. Don’t skip meals: Skipping meals can lead to overeating later. Even if you are on the go, try to eat at regular intervals to keep your energy levels stable.
4.  Lighten Up Fast Food: Fast food restaurants are convenient, but the healthy choices are very limited. Try to choose grilled meats instead of fried, add extra vegetables, have a salad 
(hold the dressing and cheese). Have mustard instead of Mayo with your sandwich.
5. Find a local Grocery store: Try to stop at a grocery store for a meal rather than fast food place. Grocery stores offer many healthy options.
6. Pack your own food: Try making your favorite sandwiches for the trip. If travelling by car take a break and find a park to have a picnic. 
7. Pack your own Snacks: Pack a variety of nuts, jerky, popcorn, fruits, string cheese, apple sauce no added sugar and cut up veggies. 
8. Watch portion sizes: Restaurants often serve large portions, so try sharing a dish, ordering an appetizer, or taking half of your meal to go.
9. Practice moderation: You don’t have to deprive yourself of treats or indulge excessively. Enjoy your favorite foods in moderation and balance them with healthier options.
10.Add Physical Movement to Travel Plans:  Whether this means planned stops along a road trip or pacing up and down the airplane aisle or while waiting for your flight, try to move the 
legs and stretch at least a few times each trip. 
11.Bring some fun games to play with your family. 
Enjoy your summer trips. 
@simplenutrtionsolutionsforyou, @Nationalfoundationforcancerresearch@simplenutrtionsolutionsforyou, @Nationalfoundationforcancerresearch
Badria Bedri, nutritionist, MS. Mariposa community Health center. 6/24Badria Bedri, nutritionist, MS. Mariposa community Health center. 6/24

Eating healthy while travelling
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Sheriff’s Round-UpSheriff’s Round-Up
The Sheriff’s Office celebrated the addition of two new Certified Law Enforcement graduates after 

they successfully completed a demanding 20-week training program at the Southeastern Arizona Law 

Enforcement Training Academy (SEALETA). We congratulate Deputy Victoria Yubeta and Deputy Clint 

Castillo.

Sheriff Hathaway and his Command staff attended the eighth annual Santa Cruz County Public Safety 

Officers Awards. Deputy Sheriff Arlette Cabrera was awarded for her distinguished service and 

dedicated professional development since joining the Sheriff’s Office. Deputy Cabrera is a qualified 

phlebotomist, certified Field Training Officer, Radar Instructor, Standardized Field training Instructor, 

Horizontal Gaze Nystagmus Instructor, High Risk Instructor, and one of two Drug Recognition Experts 

in Santa Cruz County. Deputy Cabrera’s dedication, expertise, and leadership have made her an 

invaluable asset to the Sheriff’s Office and our community.

  

The Sheriff’s Office is updating its 9-1-1 center with the installation of new radio consoles and other 

upgrades. The State of Arizona (AZDEMA) has approved and awarded 3.9 million dollars to the 

Sheriff’s Office for the improvements. This allows the Sheriff’s Office to buy mobile and handheld 

radios and to upgrade our communications system to include new repeater equipment. AZDEMA has 

also approved and awarded 900,000 dollars to upgrade the electronic security systems at the Sheriff’s 

Office which includes computers, central control equipment, and software that controls security doors.

 

Sheriff Hathaway also escorted U.S. Representative Ruben Gallego on a border tour this month. As the 

clouds arrive for rainy season, we wish you all a safe and enjoyable summer. 

Your Sheriff, David HathawayYour Sheriff, David Hathaway




